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Preschool Families,

It was so nice to see you all again at Back to School Night this week. Thank you for sharing your children with
us. As we learn and grow together this year, please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns
you may have.

A few items for the good of the order:

September 25 - School is closed for staff and students.

October

● 10.6 - HAS Movies on the Blacktop - all preschool - grade 2 families are invited
● 10.9 - School Closed
● 10.13 - APS Trunk or Treat 4:00 - 6:00 pm - preschool families are invited to attend
● 10.13 - APS Fall Festival - student only event
● 10.16 - APS Picture Day - newly rescheduled - mark your calendars
● 10.18 - APS Bus Evacuation Drill 9:00 am
● 10.20 - HAS PTA Haunted Haviland 6:00 pm
● 10.24 - APS/HAS PTA Meeting 7:00 pm @ Haviland Avenue, cafeteria
● 10.31 - APS Halloween Parade 8:30 am

In November, we will share an online survey to gather information about your child. This research based survey,
the ASQ3, is intended to gather information about each child’s development from the parent’s perspective. We
will use this information in conjunction with our observations and assessments to look at the development of the
whole child. As a follow up, this information will be reviewed and discussed during January Parent Teacher
Conferences.

In addition to information from the Nurse’s Office, information about curriculum, ways to help your child at
home, and what we are learning this week are included below in the Nurse’s Newsletter and Instructional
Coach’s Corner.

SWARMing with Audubon Pride,

Barbie Ledyard, Principal

S.W.A.R.M.
Safe. Work Together. Achievement. Respectful. Mindfulness
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Nurse’s Corner: Check here for updated information from our School Nurse, Mrs. Stenton. Please click on the
link below.

School Nurse NewsletterMrs. Kelley Stenton

Miss Silvy Galvan

Instructional Coach Corner:

Family Partnerships

At Home Guided Learning Plan for this week:

At Home Guided Learning Plan- Focus Week 4

Learning Game

Scrambled Stories

Family Activity

Please bring in pictures of daily home life activities, e.g. preparing a meal, washing dishes, brushing teeth and
reading stories. Please put them in an envelope with your child’ name.

S.W.A.R.M.
Safe. Work Together. Achievement. Respectful. Mindfulness

https://drive.google.com/file/d/11kj4uD4VejhDnqsP6YbhyeuvKvZl8kst/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XTt-49kRCSTh9nw0pUtOHdaKA9OsB-QN/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o5Tru0jV0-YyvS6o29MsYCho7psl--9w/view?usp=drive_link

